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Tuesday, September 1st, 2015 

9:15 a.m. – 11:15 a.m. 
 

Conscious Leadership 

Lessons Learned from a Burnt Field in PA 
 
Join PIN as we kick off the school year to hear motivational speaker Mark Hoog, 
author of the bestselling children's leadership book series, Growing Field, and 
founder of the Children's Leadership Institute.   
 
Inspired by the loss of friend and mentor Jason Dahl (Captain of United Flight 93 on 
September 11), Mark introduces parents to life-changing messages of personal 
growth, self-empowerment and leadership.   
 
"Mark projects such a sense of charisma and power that he captivates an audience 
in the first few minutes of the presentation.  Hoog’s story tugs at your heartstrings 
while making you think about how to move forward in life with purpose and 
determination through conscious leadership." 

James M. Rath 
Marketing and Events Director, Northern Colorado Business Report 

 
Parents, school administrators and community members are welcome and encouraged to attend PIN’s 
presentations.  No need to RSVP—just come!  Presentations are FREE and are held the first Tuesday of each 
month at: 

Student Achievement Resource Center (SARC) 
14188 E. Briarwood Avenue, Centennial 

(South of Arapahoe Rd., between Potomac and Jordan Roads) 

 

Visit www.PINccsd.org for Podcasts and Meeting Highlights 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Oct 6th   Raising Siblings, Raising Friends 

Nov 3rd    Raising Resilient Girls: Feelings, Failures & Friends 

 

http://www.pinccsd.org/

